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Dear Parents/Carers 

With a little over one week until the main GCSE examinations start, we would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for the support you have given your son/daughter in their preparations for the exams. We are 
extremely pleased with the hard work and dedication they have shown. 

Here is an overview of your son’s/ daughter’s school timetable for the duration of the exam period. We have 
collapsed their original timetable to ensure students have appropriate revision sessions before their exams. As 
a consequence, from Monday 15th May, they should refer to this document to see which lessons are taking 
place each day. 

The timetable highlights exactly when students are expected to be in school, and the specific times they can 
study independently at home.  

EDULINK CONSENT 
Please complete the Edulink form ‘Year 11 Study Leave - Consent Form’ on the Edulink App/Edulink website to 
give your permission for your child to be at home for study leave, by 11.00am Wednesday 10th May. If you 
have not yet signed up for Edulink, please contact edulinkapp@lutterworthhigh.co.uk 

There will be early morning revision ‘boost’ sessions taking place from 8.00am in the Terrace for all morning 
exams. Students will be able to meet with their teachers, have breakfast and a drink. Throughout the exam 
period we will also be offering our students ‘wellbeing workshops’ where they will be able to go for a run, do 
some yoga, listen to music or get involved in other mind-clearing activities between exams. Students have the 
opportunity to opt for what they would like to do at these times. 

There will be a leavers’ assembly at school on Thursday 22nd June at 9.30am to 11am that all students will be 
expected to attend. Students will be able to say farewell to teachers and friends, get school shirts signed and 
receive their hoodies and prom tickets. 

Finally, once the exams are finished, we are very much looking forward to celebrating at the prom, that takes 
place on Wednesday 28th June at Shearsby Bath. 

GCSE results day takes place on Thursday 24th August. School will be open from 9am for students to collect their 
results in person. Please email exams@lutterworthhigh.co.uk  with any queries you have about exams. Students 
will also receive their yearbooks. 

We would like to wish all our students the very best of luck for the examinations. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

Yours sincerely 

Natalie Tebbatt 

Assistant Headteacher 
Ntebbatt@lutterworthhigh.co.uk  
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